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iMr. noward J. Vogel *
Emittle & Yogel
814 Fleur M - ee Building
Misaeapolis, Minnesota 55415

Dear Howard

I as replying to your October 6,1972 lettse to the Deputy Director for
Reactor Projects wherein you requested copies of certain documsats. As
you know I as the attorney assigned to the Monticello ease and is order
to maintain continuity, I would appreciate receiving all future requests
for documents and information concerning this case.

,.

All of the documents referred to in your letter are currently under
preparation. .I anticipate that the Advisory Comunittee on Reector
Safeguards Report will be issued by the end of October. The ftaff
Safety Evaluation Report and the Final Environmental Statement should
be finalized by the middle of November. The proposed full-term operating
license should be available in the next couple of weeks. I will send
copies of these documents to you as they beceae available.

Sincerely,

n/
Joseph Galle
Asat. Chief Bearing Counsel

cct Steve J. Gadler, P.E.
bec: AEC 'PDRBarriet Lansing, Eeq.-.

Local PDRAest. City Atty., St. Paul
J E. Morgan, Esq. AGiambusso, RP, L

Aset. Attermey General- % D. Skovholt, L

Een Dsugan J. Shea ,L
R. Diggs, LMinnesota Polluties Control Agency-

Northern States Power Co.
ATTN:- Arther V. Dienhart

Vice President of Engineering
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